
 

Davington Primary School 
Priory Row, Faversham, Kent. ME13 7EQ 

Tel:  (01795) 532401 Fax:  (01795) 537971 

Headteacher: Mr C Saint BA (Ed) Hons NPQH 

E-mail: office@davington.kent.sch.uk 

26 September 2023 

Dear Parents 

 

I hope my letter finds you safe and well.   

 

As many of you know, the new block opened in September, however work continues around the 

site.  There will be some changes to drop-off for tomorrow (Wednesday) and Thursday due to 

the laying of tarmac. 

 

Drop-Off – between 8.40am and 8.55am 

Procedure: 

 

 Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 and Class 2J 

PLEASE DROP YOUR CHILD WITH THEIR TEACHER IN THE MAIN 

PLAYGROUND AS SHOWN BELOW 

 

 Year R, 1 and 2T 

Go to class as normal. 

 

 Please exit via the main gate or rear gate 

 

If you are a parent or carer of a child in Year R, please do not cut through the Year 1 

playground as a short cut.  This is a secure handover area for Year 1 pupils only. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you very much for your help and have a lovely week. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Mr C Saint 

Headteacher 


